
 

 

 

 

 

When:  Friday, July 26, 2024, from 3:30 PM until closing at 8:00.  We will be on site at 3:00 setting up tables.  
If you would like to arrive a bit early, please feel free to do so; but don’t be surprised if we ask you to help as 
we set up or assist in parking cars in the designated Corvette-only parking area. 

Where:  Crystal Ridge Winery, 257 Belltown Rd., South Glastonbury, CT  (860) 657-1004 

What to Expect:  A beautiful panoramic view of the Connecticut valley from high atop the hills of South 
Glastonbury.  This 250 acre vineyard hosts several of Connecticut’s top rated wines annually.  Crystal Ridge 
offers a wide variety of wines, hard ciders, beer, and soft drinks.  Secure, designated parking will be provided 
for Corvettes.  There is live entertainment on Fridays and we will be gathering outdoors, on the deck on the 
right side of the building. Each table can accommodate up to 4 guests, 6 if you squeeze in close to each other. 

Wine Tasting:  We are also working on a wine tasting.  The capacity for wine tasting is limited, so if we are 
able to arrange a sampling of wines, it will be limited to those who sign up in advance.  There is a fee for the 
wine tasting; the amount is unknown at this time.  More to follow on this, once we are able to determine the 
maximum number that can be accommodated. 

What to Bring:  Bring any appetizer, snack, or dessert that you would like to enjoy with your wine that 
evening.  Our members are exceeding generous and always willing to share with others, so bring enough to 
share with your fellow Club members and we will to set up food “sharing” tables for everyone to enjoy. 

What not to bring:  Beverages of any nature, Crystal Ridge has full offerings to satisfy most anything you 
may want to drink that evening. 

Corvette Parking:  Provided for those who have signed up for this event in advance.  If you did not sign up 
previously and would like to attend, please feel free to come.  If you would like to be included in the 
Corvette-only parking, please e-mail Rick at rickwasserback@outlook.com and we will reserve a spot for you. 

 


